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Nuclear Regulatory Co= mission cate May 29, 1979

Office of International Programs
Washingtca, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. M. A. Guhin

Gentlemen:

On August 25, 1977, a Nuclear Regulatory Com:.dsnion License was
issued to Asiatic Petroleum Corporation under NRC License No. XB-31-833 ex-
piring September 1,1981. Effective May 1, 1979, the name of Asiatic Fetroleum
Corporation was changed to Scallop Corporaticn. In this connection, we enclose

a letter from A. F. Gerald, Vice President and General Manager, Scallop Materials
Services, detailing the nature and reason for the change in name.

Please advise us if we vill now require a new license, and amendment
thereto or if we may continue to use the current license while annotating our
shipping documents Scallop Materials Serviccs, a Division of Scallop Corporation
(fo merly Asiatic Petroleum Corporation). In the event that a new application
or amendment is required please send us the necessary forms.

Your prompt attention to this macter will be appreciated.

Very truly yours,

SCALLOP MATERLiLS SERVICES

0 . t " & ._
E. Pacht,

Transportation & Logistics
.
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